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Emily W. Johnson

From: Steve Fitzgibbons <SFitzgibbons@sjrwmd.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 9, 2023 2:34 PM
To: Emily W. Johnson
Cc: DCPexternalagencycomments@deo.myflorida.com
Subject: City of Ocala proposed comprehensive plan amendment 23-02ESR

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Dear Ms. Johnson, 
 
St. Johns River Water Management District (SJRWMD) staff have reviewed City of Ocala proposed comprehensive plan 
amendment 23-02ESR in accordance with the provisions of Chapter 163, Florida Statutes. Based on review of the 
submitted materials, District staff have no comments on the proposed amendment. If you have any questions or need 
additional information, please contact me. 
 
Please note that all proposed and adopted comprehensive plan amendments can be submitted to the District by email 
at sfitzgibbons@sjrwmd.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
Steve Fitzgibbons 
 
Steven Fitzgibbons, AICP 
Intergovernmental Planner 
St. Johns River Water Management District  
7775 Baymeadows Way, Suite 102 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 
Office (386) 312-2369 
Email: sfitzgib@sjrwmd.com 
Website: www.sjrwmd.com 
Connect with us: Newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube, Pinterest 
 

 
 
We value your opinion. Please take a few minutes to share your comments on the service you received from the District 
by clicking this link  
 
Notices  
• Emails to and from the St. Johns River Water Management District are archived and, unless exempt or confidential by 
law, are subject to being made available to the public upon request. Users should not have an expectation of 
confidentiality or privacy.  
• Individuals lobbying the District must be registered as lobbyists (§112.3261, Florida Statutes). Details, applicability and 
the registration form are available at http://www.sjrwmd.com/lobbyist/  


